From:

To:

Subject:
Date:
Attachments:
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01 December 2023 10:26:46

From: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 December 2023 10:25

To:

Subject: Invalid letter: Ref: 23/02102/F

Good morning,

Thank you for the plans without the annotation. The scale on the
location plan and block plan still isn't measuring accurately if this
could be checked.

Kind Regards,

Lynn-Marie Elliott, Technical Support Officer
_| e-mail: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
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